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    Thursday 15th November 2018
	Dear Parents,
This Friday is Children in Need day –Children can wear stripes, spots or bright colours. We are asking for a money donation from each child to support Children in Need.  The children will take part in lots of Pudsey the bear/children in need activities during the day.

Please can I ask for any parent questionnaires to be placed in the gold box at school reception by Friday 16th November?

Donations of artificial Christmas trees 

Do you have any spare/old Christmas tree decorations that you might donate to school? We are looking for any small Christmas trees and decorations to help make the school feel festive this term. Please see Mrs Burbank.

Dates to remember

28th November – Type 1 diabetes day – school café – children to bring in a donation for cake and a drink – Led by the Year 5 superheroes.

6th December – Christmas Fair after school.

17th December 6pm – Christmas Church concert.

19th December – Christmas dinner and jumper day.

21st December – School term ends at 12.10pm.

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


PA’s this week were Lillie and Santi. Thank you for your help.  


On Tuesday 6th November, we took 23 children (3 teams) to the tag rugby tournament at Grove Rugby Club.
                 It was a great competition with all the children trying their best and enjoying themselves. It was fantastic to see some children being brave and trying out the new sport even though they felt nervous!
                 We didn't advance to the quarter finals but there were some close games and the children demonstrated lots of super skills. Well done everyone!

                 Thank you to everyone for all the sponsored circuit fundraising! As a school we raised over £1000 and it is excellent to be able to not only give a generous amount to the charity but also be left with £500 for ourselves to be spent on play equipment for the children outside. The signed wrist bands and certificates are on their way!
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CLASS NEWS
Year F  This week Foundation have been very busy with their cinema trip and learning the 
             Christmas concert songs! During maths we have read the story of Ten Terrible 
             Dinosaurs and the children have been counting dinosaurs. 

Year 1  This week in Year 1 we have been looking at our number bonds to 10 in maths.  In 

             English we have been learning what ingredients are needed to write a fairy tale.
Year 2  We have been writing our own versions of the Freedom song story in Year 2.  We 

             have worked hard to add description of the characters and the setting using adjectives 

             and expanded noun phrases.
Year 3  This week in English we have been learning to write, using paragraphs. In maths we 
             have been adding using column addition and in geography we have been naming 
             and locating the rivers of the UK.
Year 4  This week Year 4 have been using fronted adverbials in English to help make their 
             writing more interesting.  In maths we have been learning how to find the perimeter
             of shapes and in art we have begun learning about the artist Monet.
Year 5  In P.E we have been using different parts of our body to balance.  In topic we have 

             been finding out about the Space Race.
Year 6  We have been planning our letters to Ed Vaizey by gathering education facts.  We 

             have been exploring pie charts in maths.  In history we have been looking at more 

             events in the Houses of Parliament history.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Marcus for showing real perseverance and making all the class adults smile! 
             Erin for her increased confidence with writing. Erin has produced some lovely
             pieces of work this week using her phonics to help her. 

Year 1  Bella for using her determination to understand fact families in maths.  Julian for 

             independently writing a beautiful story in his writing journal.
Year 2  Skyla for beautiful story writing with excellent use of adjectives for description.  I 

             loved reading your retelling!  Shanley for showing more independence and 

             perseverance in all our lessons.  Keep it up!
Year 3  Matthew and Gwyn for great confidence when sharing their amazing geographical
             knowledge! Well done!

Year 4  Holly for excellent work in English this week.  Freddie for a great painting in the 
             style of Monet.
Year 5  Gabriel for finding out lots of information about the Space Race.  Ishani for some 

             beautiful shapes in P.E when balancing.
Year 6  Lawrence for persevering at lessons and always being determined to try his best. 

             Esmae for always being positive when facing challenges.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Foundation for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 2 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done Year 2!
Friday 30th Nov will be (another) non-uniform day! This time, we're asking the children to please bring in an item to be used to make up our luxury Christmas hampers. Suitable luxury items include chocolates, wine, Christmas puddings, fancy biscuits, luxury jams, mince pies, crackers, decorations, etc. Please ensure that perishable items have a best before date AFTER Christmas! Tickets to win one of our lovely hampers will be sent home via your child(ren)’s book bag this week. Winners will be drawn on 19th Dec. All the funds we raise directly benefit the children of Stockham so please give generously. Thank you for your support.

Well done Ava in Year 4.

Ava has just competed in two dance competitions for American Dance School. Her team routines gained gold and platinum awards and the judge’s award for Broadway bound. Such a star. 
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School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










